

Pike Fold Community School KS1 Newsletter

Friday 15th December 2017





Welcome to the Key Stage One newsletter!

Year 1 and 2 had a fantastic time at their party on Thursday and we've all had an amazing time today. We got to meet Santa and we all went ice skating which was so much fun.

Thank you to all the parents who came to our Enterprise Event this afternoon, all the children have worked really hard on making their products to sell.

It's the final count down for the last donations for our Christmas Appeal to be received via the just giving page. We have had an overwhelming amount of support from staff, Governor's, parents and members of the wider community. We would very much welcome any further donations until the page expires **TODAY** (Friday 15th December).

Dates for the diary

School closes: Wednesday 20th December at 14:00

School reopens: Monday 8th January 2018

App Downloads

Please download the following apps

Class Dojo App

Studybugs App

Group call – Xpressions App (all newsletters and parental letters will be uploaded to this app)

Homework this week.

Spellings – No spellings this week.

<u>Homework</u> – No homework this week. Themed homework will be sent out next week which needs to be completed over the holidays and brought back on **Monday 8th December** please.

Reading - Reading books will be handed out every night but please can books and reading records be brought back in every day. You don't have to finish the book every night, little and often is best for our children.

Stars of the Week

Everyone in KS1 is a star this week.



General Reminders

- ► Please make sure that your child's P.E kit is in school on a daily basis.
- > Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk
- > Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614